In an effort to give our customers more information around our regular release, we
have added this PDF link with some more details. This PDF will show you some of the
more technical details around our release and some of the smaller, but still impactful,
items.

Here is our list for November 2017:

e |If you had a large number of customers in Shopify, the integration we have could cause an error
bringing over such a large set of contacts. This issue has been fixed.

e With the new sign up forms, we were seeing that the code could cause some issues on various
sites/layouts. We have made some improvements to this for those customers who were having issues.

e Along those same lines, in the new pop-up form, we did see a few reports of issues with the new way
that we verify new subscribers (the captcha). This has since been fixed.

e |If you had a space right before the URL for your image, it would cause an issue and the image would
not be clickable. Now all of your images will have links if you add a link into the URL box for your
image.

e On the Home page (the page you see when you first log in to an account), we made a small change.
You will now see a title of “Recent Campaigns” with a link to View All Campaigns, and the call out for
your latest campaign with the details, if it was sent, has been removed. We found that many people
were skipping this section or not using it, so we made this change to help make better use of the space
for all of your needs.

e Small update to the layout of our Knowledge Base search results. They are presented a little more
clearly and you can now see up to 15 results at a time. Take search for a spin today to see the new
layout.

e Fixed the issue where you would receive an error when editing/changing the social media buttons in a
3GE campaign.

e We now only require the CVV code (you know, those pesky three digits on the back of your card) when
you are paying with your credit card for the first time, which could be opening an account or if you are
switching cards on your account.

e |If you had a space in your username, and needed to reset your password, it could cause an error. This
has since been resolved. Also, just to note, no new accounts are allowed to have spaces in them, this
was causing issues with a few different features, so we removed the ability to add them into your
username a few years ago.



https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/?ic=comm_blog

